February 2017 Edition #238

Newsletter of the Sydney Anglican Stamp Society

www.sass.stamparena.com

President:

Ken Pullen

PO Box 220 Richmond 2753 Ph: (02) 4573 1332 Email: ken@pullen.id.au

Vice-Presidents:

Phil Bridges

E-mail: pandjbridges@gmail.com

Richard Brown

10 Muriel St Epping E-mail:

Richard.glenda@bigpond.com

Treasurer:

Warwick Smith

212 Pittwater Rd Gladesville 2111 Ph: 9816 1551 Email: nil

Secretary:

Glenis Hill

3/24 Beattie Ave Denistone East 2112 Ph: (02) 9877 5686 Email: glenis.hill@bigpond.com

Back of this page intentionally blank.

"If anyone is in Christ he is a new creation" 2 Corinthians 5:17

Next Meeting: Saturday 11th February, 2017

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE CHURCH HALL AT ST PAULS AT CARLINGFORD. CNR MOSELY STREET AND VICKERY AVENUE

- ST PAULS AT CARLINGFORD WILL BE RENOVATING AFTER JUNE IN 2017, THIS WILL MEAN CHANGE OF LOCATION FOR SASS MEETINGS.
- FEBRUARY, APRIL & JUNE 2017 SASS MEETING REMAINS AT CARLINGFORD.
- KEN PULLEN IS LOOKING FOR NEW PREMISES.
- MORNING TEA- KEN RYAN & IAN WILLIAMS.
- DISPLAY —EVERYONE WHO HAS A NEW PURCHASE/ COULD BE SOMETHING OLD, TO SHOW TODAY (AS MANY PAGES AS YOU HAVE, MIGHT ONLY BE 1)
- 1PM: AGM PLEASE VOTE FOR ALL POSITIONS: ALL NOMINATIONS ACCEPTED.
- Auction 2pm
- THE FOLLOWING MEETING:

SATURDAY 8TH APRIL, 2017

MORNING TEA: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED PLEASE. DISPLAY: VOLUNTEERS NEEDED PLEASE

SUPPORTING CMS: Thanks to all for trimming stamps in 2016.

- ❖ The total raised for CMS so far in 2016 is \$ 20,032.22 !!!
- ❖ Join other members sorting and trimming stamps at the CMS offices, Level 5, 51 Druitt St, Sydney on the second and fourth Mondays each month, between 10am and 2pm. Bring your lunch and scissors.

Next trimming dates at Druitt St: 13th and 27th February, 13th & 27th

March